
Internal Audit - Follow-up report noted. 
 
5 There was submitted a report by the Head of Audit and Inspection, Glasgow 
City Council, providing an update on follow-up audits on action taken to implement 
audit recommendations which had previously been agreed following the findings of a 
review in respect of Managing Relationship and Stakeholder Engagement and the 
Shared Prosperity Fund – Regional Project Compliance. 
 
After consideration, the Cabinet noted the progress made in terms of the 
recommendations implemented. 
 
 


